Three Falls Elementary Halloween Parade 2023
Tuesday, October 31st - beginning at 10:00 a.m.

Hello, Three Falls Families! We are making a change to our Halloween Parade this year in
hopes this will make it much easier for ALL parents and families to see all of the costumes. Please read and

be prepared for our new pattern.
Mrs. Eggleston will lead the group. We will come from the south side of the building, onto the grass

soccer field track by the trees. We will turn west and begin our walk around the track. We will end in the
same place, then students and teachers will go back to their classrooms. You as parents and families are
welcome to stand/sit anywhere on the INSIDE of the track, so sit directly on the soccer field. Feel free to
bring chairs and/or blankets and enjoy. Every class will walk around the track once, so you will have the
opportunity to see EVERY student and staff member at the school. The students will all have an opportunity
to see each other before the parade.
Costume reminder: Costumes should follow district codes. NO weapons, blood, guts, gore.
-Principal Jennifer Eggleston
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